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MID-HUDSON RADIO CONTROL SOCIETY 

General Meeting Minutes 

 

Date:   9/15/2014 

Start time:   7:05 PM, at the Poughkeepsie United Methodist Church 

Present:   25 members, 1 guest 

 

 The minutes from the previous meeting (located on the club’s website) were accepted 

as posted. 

 Warren Batson discussed the outcome of the Rhinebeck Jamboree.  Overall it was a 

success with a number of positive complements coming from the participating pilots.  

Positive comments were also made on the overall improvements noticed at the 

Aerodrome in general. 

 Fred DiMaria reported on the status of the club finances. 

 Wallkill field report:  closing work party is scheduled for Saturday, Sept 27
th

.  Last 

day of flying is on Tuesday, Sept 30
th

. 

 The elections of club officers is coming up.  If you are interested in running for a 

position, please let Warren or any board member know. 

 Rick Rizza reminded members of the upcoming “Central CT RC Club Big Biplane 

Bash”. 

 Warren mentioned that there will be model flying at the Aerodrome this coming 

Saturday for demonstrating electrics to the young modelers.  Warren will send out an 

email with further information. 

 Club hats are on sale for $10 each. 

 Ideas were thrown around regarding the Jamboree’s 50
th

 anniversary coming up in two 

years.  Ideas included special mission events, simulated combats, special quests, etc… 

 Rob Van Der Meulen is looking into possible club holiday party venues. 

 

 

Meeting adjourned:   8:00 PM 

 

Minutes submitted by:   Flavio Ambrosini 


